
VISIT
Fifth Grade

First Colony 
Middle School

Students  will take a field trip to First Colony Middle School
to visit the campus, review “The Bobcat Way”, and experience

what lunch looks like in Middle School. 

Parents may visit campus at another date during our “Fifth Grade Parent Night”

February 7th, 2024February 7th, 2024


